

Office of the West Seneca Town Supervisor Hon. Gary A. Dickson

Memorandum

To:

Honorable Town Board

From:

Gary Dickson, Town Supervisor

Date:

April 21, 2021

Subject:

Early Voting

Dear Colleagues,

I have received an email from the Board of Elections regarding early voting. The dates for this year are for the Primary on June 12-June 20 and the General Election on October 23-October 31. The hours are 11:30am-9:30pm during the week and 11:30am-6:30pm on the weekends. Each site will be paid \$900 for each election to cover any costs for hours used.

Last year we were very successful in holding early voting in the gym for the General Election. We will be able to accommodate the Board of Elections in the gym for the October voting, but the gym will be used for summer recreation activities in June. An alternative to the gym for the June voting is the community room. Currently, the Town Board is scheduled to meet on June 14, so if we did authorize the Board of Elections to use the community room, the Town Board meeting would have to be changed, perhaps to Monday, June 21. For reference, the other Town Board Meetings in June are on Thursday, June 3, and Monday, June 28.